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Renewable selective waste collection at the UP
The University of Pécs is renewing its selective waste collection: new types of metal selective waste bins will be placed in the university buildings. The new bins will replace the cardboard waste bins that were previously placed on the site. In parallel with the change of appearance, the waste collection system will also be changed. The current practice is to separate recyclable waste of different materials into separate containers. Under the new system, paper, plastic and metal waste will be collected in the same container, mixed in accordance with the collection and transport methodology of the public service provider.
